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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 18th October 2019 NEWSLETTER   7 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you join us for our Black History Month’s assembly. I 
hope you all enjoyed the performances from children in years 1 to 6.  

Tables for this years Winter Wonderland are fast selling out, please pop into the school 
office to secure your table.  

I hope you all have a fantastic half term break and look forward to seeing you all on 
Monday 28th October when we return.  

Mr Chetty 

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the school office, and collect an application 

pack . 

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—7.00pm and costs £10 per session. This will include games and activities, 

as well as a healthy snack and a drink.  

 

3.20 – 7.00pm 

After  School Care     

 

Joke of  The Week 

Q: "What's the difference between a guitar and a fish?"  

A: "You can't tuna fish." 

The closing date for all 

secondary school      

applications is Thursday 

31st October. Can all 

year 6 parents please  

ensure they return their 

applications on time.   

Please join us for 

a fun halloween 

fancy dress party 

for children of all 

ages with disco, 

party games and 

PRIZES for the 

best costumes!  

  Friday 1st November 

5—7pm 

   £2.50 per child 

I would like to thank everyone who donated £1 for last 

weeks non-uniform day. I am pleased to inform you 

that we raised £306 to go towards the worthy cause.  

There have been reports of two suspicious men in a 

white van in the area. We have spoken to all the 

children in assembly regarding the importance of not 

speaking to strangers, and making them aware of 

some of the risks that children out alone may face.  

Stranger Danger 


